VILLAGE OF SHORTSVILLE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Shortsville Village Board will hold a Public Hearing on April 9, 2025 at 6:00
P.M. on the proposed Village Budget at the Shortsville Village Hall, 6 East Main Street,
Shortsville, NY. The public can inspect the budgets from 8 AM — 4:00 PM, Monday —
Thursday and 8:00 A.M. — 12:00 P.M. on Fridays in the Village Clerk’s Office. The tax
rate, water and sewer rates will remain the same. The water bills will include a $20
Operation & Maintenance charge per quarter in place of the meter maintenance fee.

By Order of The Village Board

Amy Alexander, Village Clerk Treasurer



